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Fellow Navy Leaguers, 
 

Our Council nomination committee has finalized their slate of officer candidates for 2018.   Under 
the leadership of Jerry Cameron, the committee has done an outstanding job of filling all of the 
offices.  We have several new members moving into officer’s positions that have not previously 
held a position in the Council.  This is very encouraging. The growth of any organization is new 
people assuming positions of leadership to stimulate new ideas and break with the status quo.  
There is still an opportunity for anyone to volunteer for any of the positions or to volunteer to 
serve on the Board of Directors.  Nominations will not be closed until the November meeting. 

 

Our next big event is our annual golf tournament which is coming up on Oct. 30 at the Grand Haven Golf Club in Palm 
Coast.  According to Lee Figliuolo there is still room for more teams. We also need more hole sponsors.  Lee has done an 
incredible job for the past several years of heading up our golf tournament.  This is our largest source of income for our 
Council so please help in any way you can to make this a continuing success. 
 

The USCGC Valiant has just returned from deployment.  Valiant was actively engaged in helping with the recent hurricanes 
that have hit the southern hemisphere while she was deployed.  She was also busy staying out of the way of the hurricanes 
as they passed through the region they were operating in.  Valiant was met pier side by some of our SA-PC-NL members 
upon her return to NS Mayport Friday morning.  Welcome home, shipmates.  
 

On Saturday, November 11, the Veterans Council of St. Johns County teamed with MOAA, Ancient City Chapter will again 
host a Veterans Day Parade in downtown St. Augustine.  The parade will begin at 11 AM and will pass by the Castillo de 
San Marcos on Avineda Menendez. We will have one of USCG HITRON’s helicopters on display at the LZ beside the fort 
along with one of USCG ANT’s buoy tender boats in the parking lot in front of the fort.  Be sure to attend and bring your 
family and friends to help us honor our veterans. 
 

There are still tickets available for our Navy Ball on October 21 at the Renaissance Resort Hotel at World Golf Village.  Our 

guest speaker for this year’s ball is Admiral Bill Moran, Vice Chief of Naval Operations.  Please contact me if you are 

interested in attending. 

Bill Dudley 

President 
SA-PC Council 
Navy League of the United States   

QUIZ:   

 

1) What Navy League member was a five-time CMC on active duty in the USN  
2) When the USS Midway steamed into Capetown South Africa in 1955 as the first US aircraft carrier to visit there . . . what Navy League 
member was in a propeller-driven AD on the flight deck, being used to conn the ship thru the breakwater (without tug-boats) using only 
the alternating thrust of the four groups of five Skyraiders ?  
 

Answers provided at the next council meeting. 

After you read the articles on pages 6 & 7 you might decide that it is high time we take another trip to 
the Naval Air Museum in Pensacola 
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Youth Activities: 

Midshipman Marcus Sanders, a former St. Augustine Naval 
Sea Cadet and Nease NJROTC cadet.  He did great during 
Plebe summer and is ready to start the academic year! He is 
planning to major in Quantitative Economics and wants to 
join the sailing team and flight club for his extracurricular 
activities. He is in the 14th Company at Annapolis.  

Sixteen year old Sea Cadet PO2 William 
Israelson was presented the NL Theodore 
Roosevelt medal on July 29th.  He is home 
schooled and is the leading Petty Officer in 
our Sea Cadet Battalion.  
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USCGC Valiant: 
 

On July 15th, council liaison Sally 
Watson presented MK2 Orlando 
Vazquez the SOQ award for 
2Q2017 at the ships annual picnic. 
 

Also in attendance were council 
members Gary & Jeanette Cohn 
and Council President Bill Dudley. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sally Watson - USCGC Valiant Liaison  

USCG HITRON: 
 

On August 1,2017, Liaison Paul Kimmel presented the 2q2017 EPOQ awards and the January—June 2017 Perchard 
awards to members of USCG HITRON.  
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Bosun’s Locker Bulletin 

P.O. Box 5194 

St. Augustine, FL 32085-5194 

MISSION STATEMENT 
 

The St. Augustine - Palm Coast Council of the Navy League of the of the United States is a 
civilian organization whose mission is to: Support the objectives of the National Navy League of 
the United States and selected active duty Maritime Military units within our reach in the St. 
Augustine area and to support local High School JROTC programs 

Nease HS NJROTC 

BOARD of DIRECTORS 
President  Bill Dudley  904-794-7814 

Past President  Mike Zollar  904-460-1251 

VP Military Affairs Ian Pollitt  904-610-1680 

VP Membership  Claude Caviness 904-535-7832 

VP Communications Lee Figliuolo 386-447-3640 

VP Public Affairs Christine Rodenbaugh 904-797-2940 

Recording Secretary Sally Watson 702-376-3753 

Treasurer   Bob Price  904-718-2118 

Judge Advocate Patrick McCormack 904-477-8021 

Programs & Events OPEN   

VP Finance  OPEN 

Legislative Affairs Dave Sullivan 386-447-3174 

 

MILITARY LIAISONS 
USS Hue City Willard Gale 904-379-6609 

USS Farragut Gene Finck  904-489-2480 

VR 58  Gene Finck  904-489-2480 

USS The Sullivans Gary Cohn  904-797-5828 

USCGC Valiant Sally Watson 702-376-3753 

USCGC Maria Bray Jerry Cameron 904-814-6796 

USCGC Hammer Kim Reeves  904-584-6214 

USCGC Sawfish Dave Singleton 904-687-7463 

USCG ANT  Claude Caviness 904-535-7832 

USCGC Ridley Dave Singleton 904-687-7463 

SURFRON 14 Ian Pollitt  904-610-1680 

CG HITRON Paul Kimmel 386-986-8260 

Marine Blount Island Stanley Gilewicz 973-395-3820 

JROTC Units    Joe & Shannon Giammanco 904-295-3944 

Sea Cadets       Joe & Shannon Giammanco 904-295-3944 

 

 

PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
OPEN    

 

FINANCE COMMITTEE 
Chairman  Garry Karsner 904-540-4652 

  Boyd Guttery 904-471-1651 

 

CHAPLAIN Nickolas Marziani 904-460-0535 

 

ARCHIVES Gary Cohn  904-797-5828 

 

COMMUNITY AFFILIATE MEMBERS 

St Augustine HS 
Matanzas HS 

AJROTC 

Flagler/Palm Coast HS 
AFJROTC 
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